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23 September 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 6 SLIDESHOW 
 
The Year 6 Slideshow is a feature of the Year 6 graduation shown on Presentation Day, Wednesday 
11 December 2019.  The slideshow will include photos of every current Year 6 student and when they 
started in Kindergarten no matter which school they were at.  Other photos of their time at Grose 
View PS from events, excursions or sports are also a feature of the slideshow. 
 
For students who started their school life at Grose View we have your Kindergarten photos already.  
For students who have joined the Grose View family during other years we request a copy of your 
child’s Kindergarten photo to help complete the slideshow and ensure your child doesn’t miss out on 
sharing how cute they were when they started school. 
 
We would also appreciate one or two photos of your child or a group of Grose View children at a 
school event that you feel is suitable for the slideshow. 
 
Photos can be sent in as a Jpeg on a USB stick, emailed or as a photo and we will scan it.  We need 
the photos as soon as possible to allow time to create the slideshow. 
 
Please send photos no later than 15 November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Marina Edwards and Miss Claudia Procopio 
Year 6 Teachers 
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